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ATLANTIC YARDS aka Pacific Park Brooklyn Construction Update 
Weeks of April 20 and April 27, 2020 

 
 
During this reporting period: 

 
LIRR Yard Activities – West Block 1120 & East Block 1121 

 
● Site demobilization, including material and equipment removal will continue.  

 
● Site remediation will be performed on Track 3 in Block 1121. Work will be done during the day and night shifts on 

the weekends of 4/18 and 4/25.  
 
LIRR Yard Activities – Night/Weekend Work  

 
● Weekend and night work continue and will include electrical punch-list closeout, train toilet servicing maintenance 

and repairs, site demobilization, and track restoration work.  

B15   

• There will be limited activity at the site to modify the existing construction fence and overhead protection.  Minor 
underground utilities work will commence along with site access and protection enhancements. Protocols and 
facilities will be put in place to ensure an orderly, safe workplace in accordance with current government 
requirements and permits. 

B4   

• Minor underground utilities work will commence along with site access and protection enhancements. Protocols 
and facilities will be put in place to ensure an orderly, safe workplace in accordance with current government 
requirements and permits. 

B12 & B13 

● No construction activity. 

 
How to Reach Pacific Park Brooklyn Community Liaison Office (CLO) 
 
The Community Liaison Office is at 550 Vanderbilt Avenue is temporarily closed. The CLO can be reached by phone at 
866-923-5315 and by email at communityliaison@pacificparkbrooklyn.com 
 
 
Noise Receptor Control Program 
 
You may be eligible to receive and have installed double paned or storm windows and an in-window air conditioning 
unit for certain residential units where such air conditioning and/or double paned windows/storm windows do not exist 
today. The cost of any windows and any air conditioning units, and the cost of their installation, would be borne by the 
Developer. 
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The locations that may be eligible at this time are the residential sites in proximity to site construction and identified in 
the 2006 Final Environmental Impact Statement (FEIS) or the 2014 Final Supplemental Environmental Impact Statement 
(FSEIS) as having the potential to experience significant adverse noise impacts during the construction of the Pacific Park 
Brooklyn project. 
 
In order to schedule an on-site inspection by the Developer to determine which windows may be eligible for 
replacement and/or AC units provided please contact the Community Liaison Office at 866-923-5315 and by email at 
communityliaison@pacificparkbrooklyn.com 
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